ALERT! ALERT! ALERT!

We have received numerous reports of e-mail messages being directed to some branch members,
supposedly from one of our members and even, again, supposedly, from our own President.

They request money or Gift Cards or ask if the target individual is available to meet
and to reply via e-mail,
(looking to validate the e-mail account for other nefarious purposes).

This is a message that | received recently:

From: Robert Buss<executive9865@gmail.com>
Andre, do you have a moment? I'm heading into a
meeting with limited communication access.

So just reply by email.

Robert Buss

BE AWARE!
THESE ARE SCAMMERS AT WORK!

If you're not sure, call the (supposed), sender to verify. If you can't verify...

DELETE! DELETE! DELETE!




